
 
Dear Applicant  

Thank you for your interest in becoming our new Executive Headteacher. We are 
delighted to be able to offer a motivated and dynamic candidate the opportunity to 
lead our two fantastic PRUs in the next stage of their development. This position has 
arisen due to the retirement of the current and long standing postholder.  

At the Silverdale Federation we believe that accountability and trust through 
‘partnership’ provides better opportunities for all children through collaborative 
support and challenge. All our young people are encouraged to try their best; take 
responsibility for their own actions; have a go at everything and aim to succeed.  

Our mission statements and ethos have been developed by the whole school 
community and as such children have a say in what goes on in our school.  

We have an outstanding staff team who are passionate about the learning and well- 
being of children in their care. We believe that all children can succeed. 

We have a strong inclusion team to support children and families including those 
with SEND. We are committed to developing our children academically, physically, 
emotionally, and socially, giving them the very best experiences of learning, with lots 
of outside visits and experiences, visitors and an innovative curriculum that seeks to 
develop knowledge and is relevant to life in the 21st Century.  

We believe that children will be better equipped for life beyond school if they are 
more globally aware. 

You can find out more about our schools by visiting our websites 

Home | Broadwalk Green 

Home | The Clifton Centre 

The panel reserve the right to visit the candidates in their current setting. We also 
recommend a visit to our schools and can assure you of a warm welcome. This can 
be arranged by contacting Sam Fargher the Business Manager, please email Sam 
Fargher, samantha.fargher@salford.gov.uk  to arrange an appointment.  If you would 
like an informal discussion about this position, please email me on 
sue.woodgate@outlook.com with your details, before the 12th January, and I will 
contact you.  

https://www.broadwalkgreen.co.uk/
https://www.thecliftoncentre.co.uk/
mailto:samantha.fargher@salford.g
mailto:sue.woodgate@outlook.com


The deadline for applications is 17th January 2025, with shortlisting on 21st January 
and interviews on 30th and 31st January. In your application you should write a 
supporting statement outlining your experience to date and how you meet our person 
specification.  This should be no longer than two sides of A4 with a 12 pt font.  

If you choose to apply, we wish you every success. 

Sue Woodgate 

Chair of Silverdale Federation Management Committee  

  

 

 

 


